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24 July 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 

Results Day Summer 2024 
 
We hope that you are having a wonderful summer, relaxing and enjoying the freedom and making the most of this 
fantastic time. 
 
I write to remind you of the arrangements for results day, which is Thursday 22 August 2024.   
 

- Results will be issued in person between 9am and 11am.   
 

- Please be aware we are only able to issue results to the student, not to Parents/Carers or any other 
representative. 

 

- If you know that you will be away for this time, please contact us on exams@cardinalheenan.com and we will be 
able to make alternative arrangements.  Please be aware that as results must be issued to the student, we are 
only able to email results to their school email address (so make sure that you can remember how to access it).  
This will be done after results have been issued to students attending school in person on results day (22 August 
2024).  We are not able to issue results prior to Thursday 22 August 2024. 

 
Support on the Day 
 
A number of key school staff will be present on the day to support you with any questions or concerns you may have.  This 
will include Mr Gaffey (our school careers advisor), Mrs Millington, Mr Kelly and myself.  We will also have representatives 
from Notre Dame here at school, who are well placed to offer advice on your next steps. 
 
We look forward to celebrating your success with you on results day, and hope that you have a fabulous time until then.  
Remember to Be Kind, Try Your Best, and Follow the Rules and, most of all, enjoy yourself! 
 
Best Wishes 

 
Ms E Stockton-Pitt 
Deputy Headteacher (Quality of Education) 
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